
Hillclimb & Sprint Report for SACC Meeting 17/3/15 

Speedsport magazine;  The first 2015 is now available on the Championships’ 

website - www.scottish-hillclimbing.co.uk/ or www.scottish-sprinting.co.uk 

Championship regulations and calendar of this year’s counting events are all listed 

on the website. 

The SHCC has introduced a new “Classics and Thoroughbred Cars” division for this 

year’s three championships, with the aim of attracting new participants especially 

from the Bo’ness revival members.  These 3 new classes cover to road cars, 

modified cars and racing cars pre 1980. 

Entries for this year’s three championships close on the 13th March but current 

numbers received (mid 90’s) are slightly down on the same time last year. 

The next SSHC Championship committee meeting is on the 21st March at the 

Huntingtower Hotel in Perth. 
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